
From: Mary Lou Gillam
To: planning@cityofbandon.org
Subject: Beach Motel public comment
Date: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 1:00:14 PM

It would be appreciated if the hotel developers would consider adding signage in the proposed
parking lot restricting overnight parking/camping to registered hotel guests and hotel employees.
Thank you.
Mary Lou Gillam
1177 Portland Ave. S.W.
Bandon, OR
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